
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Crossing guard
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 9:18:28 AM

From: Cathy Hurd
Sent: September 10, 2021 8:54 PM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Crossing guard

Hello,

I’m writing to request that the crossing guard at North Oyster School be brought back. For the safety of the children,
the parents, the drivers please put the crossing guard back as soon as possible. It’s a difficult stretch of road as it’s
narrow, lots of cars line the road and the traffic is not always slow or aware.

The children deserve a safe crossing to and from school and the parking lot is across the street.

Thank you
Cathy Hurd
Grandparent

Sent from my iPhone
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This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain
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